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June, 2018 Newsletter 
 

TOWN OF GRAND COULEE 
YOUR FRIENDS LIVE HERE 

Office: 306-352-8694  Fax: 306-352-6659 

Maintenance:  306-352-7086 

Email: grandcoulee.cap@sasktel.net 

  grandcouleemaintenance@sasktel.net  

  grandcouleerecboard@gmail.com  

Website: www.grandcoulee.ca 

Facebook: Town of Grand Coulee 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 The Rec Board is running a canteen for the month of June on 

Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays from 6:15pm-8pm.  Last day will be 

June 28.  They will also be doing “save the dishes” on occasional 

Fridays.  Follow them on facebook so you don’t miss out. 

 There will be a Hunter Safety course ran the last weekend in August.  

More information to come. 

 Danny Brown resigned from the Rec Board and Ian Maas was 

nominated and appointed to the Board.  Thank you Danny for 

everything you did (including the countless hours flooding the rink 

this past winter) 

 Thank you to Corrine Mather and Lee Ann Ross for planting the 

flowers at the shack. 

 You can stay up to date with Recreation Board news by joining our 

email list at grandcouleerecboard@gmail.com or by liking us on 

Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/gcrecboard   

 Reminder that the Rec Board handles the Fine Option Program.  

Please contact Leah Barnard for more information.  Leah can be 

reached at 306-533-5587. 

 Water readings will be done in Area #2 this month. 

 September 8th – save the date for our annual Harvest Hoe Down.  

More information to come  

 Administrative- June 14 @ 7:30pm  

 Committee of the Whole- June 18 @ 7:30pm 

 Protective Services- June 20 @ 7:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

June 17th  

Father’s Day 

 

June 27th @ 5:00pm 

Meadow Park Celebration 

More information below 

 

July 2nd  

Office Closed- Canada Day 

 

July 10th  

Town Council Meeting 

Recycling Pick up  

 

August 6th-20th  

Office Closed  

 

September 8th   

Harvest Hoe Down 

 
 

TOWN COUNCIL 

Mayor Wally Botkin- 

mayor@grandcoulee.ca 

Councillor Courtney Ridgway – 

courtney@grandcoulee.ca 

Councillor Kenton Emery – 

kenton@grandcoulee.ca 

Councillor Joel Bouvier – 

joel@grandcoulee.ca 

Councillor Tim Eveleigh – 

tim@grandcoulee.ca 

Councillor Troy Kocur – 

troy@grandcoulee.ca 

OFFICE HOURS – Monday, Tuesday, 

Wednesday and Friday 9AM to 4:00 PM; 

closed from noon to 1:00 PM; Thursday 

9 AM to 5:00 PM; closed from noon to 

1:00 PM 
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Automated External Defibrillator (AED) 

 An AED is a lightweight, portable device that delivers an electric shock 

through the chest to the heart.  The shock can potentially stop an 

irregular heart beat and allow a normal rhythm to resume following 

sudden cardiac arrest.   

 AEDs make it possible for more people, from children to adults, to 

respond to a medical emergency where defibrillation is required.  

 Did you know that our community has 3 AEDs?  The first responders have one, there is one at the 

school and one at the new skate shack which is accessible 24/7.   

 Grand Coulee is part of the Regina Qu’Appelle Health Region PAD program. 

 For more information on how to operate an AED check out the link https://youtu.be/7ukk5hOV8e0  

   PROPERTY 2018 TAX NOTICES 

 2018 Property Tax Notices were either emailed or mailed through regular mail in May.   Tax are due in 

full by September 30th.   If you have questions, please contact the town office. 

   MEADOW PARK NAMING CELEBRATION 

Wednesday, June 27 @ 5pm 

On behalf of Meadow’s family and the Town of Grand Coulee, we invite everyone to come to Meadow Park 

for hotdogs, cupcakes and beverages.  What a perfect way to celebrate the naming of Meadow Park, the 

last day of school and the beginning of summer holidays.   

On behalf of Meadow’s Family: 

We are very pleased to be working with the Town of Grand Coulee in organizing this 

special event.   

The name, “Meadow Park”, as a tribute to our most precious little girl, Meadow, 

really shows the true spirit of this community. 

We wish for everyone to come out to share this celebration with us and we hope to 

‘Make it a Meadow day’ for all! 

Our family is humbled, heartbroken and honoured all at the same time. 

 

 

 
 

https://youtu.be/7ukk5hOV8e0

